
Cir. No. 24 

GGDC, Salboni 
Department of History 

NOTICE 

This is to inform all concerned that the Department of History wl 
remain closed on 30.01.2025 due to the study tour conducted by the 
department. All faculty members, along with willing students of 5" 
Semester and 3rd Semester Honours. will be participating in the tour. 

Officer-in-Charge 

Date: 29.01.2025 

Regular departmental activities will resume as usual on 31.01.2025. 
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